
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: Draft NZO typo
Date: Saturday, September 07, 2019 7:49:16 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ken Alker <ken@impulse.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2019 11:48 AM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Draft NZO typo

17.42.020 A.   "The following types of telecommunication facilities that do
not exceeding the maximum..."

"exceeding" should be "exceed".

Sorry didn't point this out before... seen it before but probably felt to minor... but I keep seeing it and it is still
bugging me (maybe it is in multiple places)?  :-)

Ken
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